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To:
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LiMichael <szzy99@hotmail.com>
Thursday, March 18, 2010 11:10 PM
secretary < secretary@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir,

I strongly oppose the newly proposed regulations to reduce leverage to 10:1 Max. It will make
no meaning in retail forex trading. And I will have to transfer my money to other country to to
forex trading.
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Regards
Michael


